
 

     
    POTT SHRIGLEY CHURCH SCHOOL 

 

  HEADS UP!  

  6
th

 December 2019 

 

 
CHRISTMAS FAIR…….We raised an astonishing £964.55 last 
Friday. Huge thanks go to everyone who played a part and made 
it a special night. 
 

We have been incredibly busy in school this week, focusing on 
science but also squeezing in a visit from Chris Gilbert, the art 
and soul man. The children started work on a design for a mosaic 
for our entrance hall, part of the revamp which we are 
undertaking using the grant for the village hall improvements. 
 

The rehearsal schedule has also continued apace and we are 
getting near to our performances next week – hope that you can 
all make it next Wednesday (11th Dec), either to the afternoon or 
evening show. We expect all the children to be there in the 
evening as well as the afternoon because everyone plays a vital 

part in the production and we have worked together as a team. 
 

Christingles have been constructed in time for the family service 
this Sunday 8th December at 10.45am. It would be lovely to see 
you there and the children will get to eat the sweets they put on 
their Christingles if they come to church! 
 

The children did a wonderful job of singing at Macclesfield 
Hospital Chapel on Friday morning and we were proud of their 
behaviour and conduct. They brought much joy to the people 
attending. 
 

Don’t forget that children in years 1 - 6 are singing at Shrigley 
Hall on Monday 9th December (please see list of dates for this 
term) and so they need to look shiny and smart again to impress 
our neighbours!  Lunch will be provided for us (it was extremely 
good last year). Please let us know if you do not wish them to 
visit Shrigley Hall for singing and lunch. It will be a musical day 
as we are all invited to a P bone concert at 3.10pm where the 
class 2 children will be set to amaze us with their lovely playing. 



Finally, we would like to give our new bus a wash on the morning 

of the last day of term. Does anyone possess any window 
cleaning equipment (sponges on sticks for example) that we 
might borrow for the task? 
 
Wishing you a festive weekend…. 
 
Kind regards 
Ms J Bromley 
 
Dates for next week include: 
 
Monday 9th Dec. - Class 1 & 2 singing at Shrigley Hall &  
                                     staying for lunch 

-     3.10 pm Class 2 P-bone music concert  
    Parents invited 
 

Tuesday 10th Dec. - 9.15 am Ukulele/Guitar assembly for parents 
 
Weds. 11th Dec. - 2.30 pm Nativity in Church 

-     6.30 pm Nativity in Church 
-  

Thurs. 12th Dec. - Election Day – reception classroom being  

used as polling station 
-     PTA craft morning for whole school 
-     Multi Sports pm 

 
Fri. 13th Dec.  - Christmas Jumper Day! 

-     Forest Schools – last session 
 
 
 
 

 

 
       
       

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
          


